
April 22, 2024

Congratulations to Mr. David S. Mack, the 2024 honoree of the Hofstra University Gala.
As a fellow alumnus of Hofstra (Law School class of ‘87), I’m proud to help bring
recognition to his remarkable achievements and contributions to the community.

As Secretary of the Hofstra Board of Trustees and outstanding Hofstra University
alumnus (class of ‘67), his dedication and contributions to the university and campus
community (including The S. Mack Sports and Exhibition Complex, the Sondra and
David Mack Student Center, and Mack Hall) are truly commendable.

His philanthropy and dedication to doing good extends well beyond the campus. It
benefits Long Island and the greater New York region. He has been a member of many
Boards of Directors including the Metropolitan Transportation Authority of New York
State, Port Authority of New York and New Jersey, New York Motor Vehicle and the
United Nations Commission of New York States.

Mr. Mack's lifelong contributions of his time and financial resources to charitable causes
and organizations, exemplifies his compassion and commitment to being a force
dedicated to making a positive difference. May his legacy continue to inspire others to
give back and be an agent for meaningful change.

Sincerely,

Nassau County Legislator Scott Davis


